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YUEN LONG TUNG KOON DISTRICT ASSOCIATION

MRS. WONG SIU KEUNG KINDERGARTEN

No: 240415
9" April, 2024
Dear Parents,
2023-2024 "Joyful Fruit Month"
‘Fruits in My Hand, Health is My Wealth’

Our school has joined the "EatSmart@school.hk™ Campaign launched by the
Department of Health to improve the eating habits of school children. The "Joyful Fruit
Month" starts on 10" April, 2024. In order to cultivate children to take initiative of eating
fruit and self-care behavior, we input the element of "Fruit Ambassador"” to the activity. It is
enable the children to encourage their families and friends to eat fruit daily. The activity lasts
for four weeks (from 10" April to 7" May, 2024). We record students' fruit eating behavior by
putting stickers on Fruit Diary Card. After completion of the activity, students should return

their "Fruit Diary Card" to school on 8" May, 2024. Then each of them may receive a gift as
encouragement.

Yours faithfully,

Clieng Ra Fang

Principal

| have read and understood this circular.
Signed by Parent :

Date :




